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Flood Control Strategy Update – University of Saskatchewan 
Joint Project 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City enter into an agreement with the University of Saskatchewan to 

construct a dry pond on University of Saskatchewan land to mitigate flooding near 
the intersection of Cumberland Avenue South and 14th Street East; 

2. That the sixth Flood Control Strategy be approved for Cumberland Avenue South 
and 14th Street East for detailed design and construction; and  

3. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement, including 
the terms as set out in this report, and that His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk 
be authorized to execute the agreement under the Corporate Seal. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on June 4, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
June 4, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 


